
 

4th September, 2019 
Year 5 Planetarium Experience 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
In this half term, Year 5 will be embarking on a mission to learn and investigate 
space, the planets and our solar system with our new topic “Is there anyone out 
there?” 
 
To help support and enhance your children’s learning we have arranged for a 
travelling Planetarium to visit our school, giving us a tour around our solar system 
and the planets within it.  
 
The event will take place on Wednesday 18th September in the Main hall at 
school. 
 
To help us finance this amazing show we would ask you for a contribution of £3.00. 
We hope you agree that this is a great opportunity for your child and look forward 
to your support. 
 
Please sign and return the reply slip below and make your payment via Parent Pay 
by Friday 13th September. If this voluntary contribution is not made, the 
planetarium will sadly have to be cancelled.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Power, Miss Begum, Mr Kimberley & Miss Kirkup 

 
Mr Power, Miss Begum, Mr Kimberley & Miss Kirkup 
Y5 Teachers 
 

 
Year 5 Planetarium Experience 

 
I would like my child to take part in the above and I will pay £3.00 to cover the cost 
via Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name___________________________________ Class __________ 

 
Signed Parent/Carer_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 


